
 
 

 
 
 
 

TRANSITION REVIEW No. TF0006 
 

Safeguard measures on certain steel products 
 

Note to the file 
 

Note to interested parties and contributors  
 

This note to the file is to inform interest parties that we are publishing the 
recommendation to the Secretary of State in response to a request for the provision 
of advice, support and assistance from the Secretary of State under section 7(1) of 
the Trade Act 2021 following a consultation under section 7(3) of that Act. 
 
The Secretary of State must now decide whether to accept or reject our 
recommendation.  

 
Further information  
 
You can find more information about our investigations processes in our online trade 
remedies guidance: https://www.gov.uk/government/publications/the-uk-trade-
remedies-investigations-process  
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